
 

 

 

Route 19 Herman Modification 

Effective April 2, 2023 

 
 
WeGo Public Transit is modifying Route 19 Herman for Spring 2023 to address operational challenges 
with the turn at 28th & Batavia.  

• Buses traveling to downtown on 32nd at Batavia will continue on 32nd, turn right on Albion, right on 
28th, and left on Herman to the current route. 

• Buses traveling from downtown on Herman will turn right on 28th, left on Albion, left on 32nd, and 
right on Clifton to the current route. 

• Passengers who normally board on Batavia will need to board at stops along the new routing. 

• Time adjustments on Weekdays, Saturdays, and Sundays 
 
For more information on these changes, visit WeGoTransit.com or call Customer Care at 615-862-5950. 

 

 To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. Para 

solicitar información en un formato alternativo, llame al Coordinador de ADA al 615-862-5950. 

https://www.wegotransit.com/community/service-changes/

